Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: La Crosse CSM

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
608-789-7555
elsenn@cityofiacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

From: Burns, Pat

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 3:17 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: RE: La Crosse CSM

Nikki,
Documents are acceptable

Respectfully,

_ Patrick ] Burns
Lead Appraiser
City of La Crosse 608-789-7547
burnsp@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 2:53 PM
To: Burns, Pat

Subject: FW: La Crosse CSM

Pat,

Attached are the McDonald’s ownership documents. Please confirm these are acceptable and you approve of the
CSM. Once we receive your confirmation, we will sign the CSM.
Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
608-789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org



From: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 11:34 AM
To: scott trosenlandsurveying.com <scott@trosenlandsurveying.com>

Subject: RE: La Crosse CSM
Scott,

Just following up ... has the McDonalds property sale taken place?
We are still holding the CSM and will sign once proof of ownership is confirmed.

Please advise. Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
608-789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
www.citvoflacrosse.org



